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‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value — Joy 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Mon 24th Feb 

Return to school—

normal day 

Weds 26th Feb 

Newport Girls’ High 

School drop in 

3:45pm our school 

hall 

Tues 4th March 

SEND coffee        

afternoon 2:15pm-

3:15pm 

Thurs 13th March  

Granville Country-

Park trip Year 5. See 

ParentPay 

Parent & Child Lunch Tasting 

On Monday year 5 parents were invited into school to share a 

school dinner with their child. This was an opportunity for 

them to see what dinner times are like and sample some of the 

wonderful food cooked by our kitchen staff.  The children really 

enjoyed sharing a lunch with their parents and there were lots 

of comments on the wonderful 

food.  We look forward to   

welcoming year 3 parents next 

half term and year 6 in the 

summer term. Dates to follow. 

Parent Art Drop in Wednesday after school 

On Wednesday parents were invited into school to celebrate their children's amaz-

ing art work that they have been creating this half term. We look forward to having 

an art sale next half term to raise funds for future art equipment. 

Introduction to Online Safety Day  

On Monday, the Digital Leaders and the Safety Squad teamed up to deliver an 

assembly to the whole school to introduce Online Safety Day, which takes 

place on Tuesday 11th! The Digital Leaders delivered information all about the 

theme for this year’s Online Safety Day, which is ‘Too Good To Be True? Pro-

tecting Yourselves from Scams’, informing the whole school what a scam is and 

the signs to help you spot one! After their delivery, the Safety Squad delivered 

vital information all about what is and isn’t appropriate content to be seeing 

online. The assembly was super informative but also encouraged our pupils to 

consider what they love about being online, and was a positive reminder on 

how to stay safe. As well as this, the school’s Computing Lead introduced our 

Online Safety Competition. 

Joy Awards for exemplary pupils  

Our Christian value this half term has been joy and many of our children have worked incredibly hard to demonstrate this value 

with their peers and staff throughout the school. We asked each teacher to choose 

one child from their class who embodied and lived out the value of joy. These    

children were awarded with a joy- value badge and a certificate. The certificate 

contained a few words from their teacher about all that they had done over the 

half term to live out the value. Well done! 



 

 

Barclay Gardens Residential Home 

Visit—Spiritual Ambassadors 

On Wednesday, our wonderful team 

of Spiritual Ambassadors visited     

Barclay Gardens Residential Home! 

The children planted spring and    

summer seeds with the residents and 

when the seeds have grown, we will 

be returning to plant them in their 

garden for all of the residents to   

enjoy! The children were a credit to 

our school and spoke to the residents 

with confidence and compassion. 

Every one had a lovely morning and 

lots of joy was certainly spread into our community.  

The Wrockwardine Wood CE Jun-
ior School “Living life in all its full-

ness” challenge.  
This week’s challenge is to:  
Have a family Valentines crafting 
session and make your loved ones 
something special to keep.  
We would love to see your photos 
please email them to: 
a3129@telford.gov.uk  or DoJo to 
your class teacher.  
 

Reminder: 

Please do not allow your child to ride 

their bike or scooter on the school prem-

ises. This is to ensure the safety of all our 

visitors. Thank you. 



Fantastic Homework 

We have had some amazing art work created as part of our homework focus this 

half term. Alongside this year 6s have been revising and completing activities to 

prepare them for their SATs in May. We are always really proud and appreciative 

of all of the hard work and support parents give our children at home with their 

homework topics, reading, spelling and times tables. This extra work really sup-

ports what the children are doing in school.    

Amazing Digital Art Work 

Tear 5 have been creating some fantastic 

digital portraits in computing linked to their 

Art focus this half term. This portrait really 

uses all of the characteristics of pop art—

well done.   

 

PE Days Spring Term 2 

Pupils may come to school in PE kit on their 

PE lesson day (See school uniform policy) 

Day Indoor PE Outdoor PE 

Monday 5H and 5B 3LB and 3B 

Tuesday 3LB and 3B 5H and 5B 

Wednesday   6S, 6KS, 6D, 4C 
and 4T 

Thursday 4T and 4C   

Friday 6S, 6KS and 
6D 

  

 

 

 






